The Rugby Fives Association
LADIES CHAMPIONSHIPS
Sunday 7th December 2014
10.30 am start
St Paul’s School, Lonsdale Road, Barnes, London, SW13 9TJ
Whatever type of fives you play you will be most welcome to join in. There will be singles and doubles and plenty of games for all entrants. The G6 ball will be used.
Please complete the form below and return it with your entry fee As Soon As Possible please. 
Entry fee:- £10 non RFA members: £8 RFA members: £5 schoolgirls.
RFA membership is free to school leavers and forms can be downloaded from the RFA website www.rfa.org.uk
Please bring a packed lunch.
Any questions, ring Alexandra on 07769159170 or e-mail alex_steel@hotmail.com
Please enter me for the Ladies Tournament on Sunday 7th December 2014 at St Pauls School, London.


	Name
	

	Address
	

	Tel No
	

	E mail
	

	Doubles Partner
(Please indicate if you would like me to find one for you)
	


Please email me as well as posting your entry form off so I know my numbers as soon as possible . Thanks. 
Please post to:
Alexandra Steel, 28 Queen Mary's House, 1 Holford Way, Roehampton, London, SW15 5DH
Cheques made payable to Alexandra Steel. 
